
SUPREME COURT OF INDIA

N O T I C E 
8th March 2021

  Supreme Court  Gender  Sensitization  Committee wishes everyone a  very

Happy  Women’s  Day.   The  GSICC  is  happy  to  announce  the  virtual

celebration of Women’s day on the 17th March, 2021.  The special Guest of

this  occasion  is  Dr.  Phumzile  Mlambo-Ngcuka,  United  Nations  Under-

Secretary-General and Executive Director of UN Women.

       The link will be provided to all as soon as it is created. 
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